
Redhawk PTO/Title I Minutes
November 18, 2014

1. Meeting called to order at 6:05 pm
2. Reports:

PRESIDENT -
VP -
SECRETARY - 
TRESURER - 

3. Old Business –a) Requests – 1st grade, $500 for science supplies
b) Cookie dough fundraiser with CC school profited approx. $3200
c) Spirit wear fundraiser/sale presented
d) Officer elections, next mtg.

4. New Business –a) Turkey Trot – purchased a turkey and will be donated to a needy 
family.  2 students will trot the turkey through an obstacle course 
during an assembly.

b) Popcorn sale – The last popcorn sale netted 852 sold bags.  
Next sale will be January 23, 2015. 

c) Fundraiser–  Spirit wear sale/fundraiser is currently going on.   A 
request for a daddy daughter dance was submitted by Rick 
Champagne. Nick Moyer and Rick Champagne will head up that 
committee.  Rick has DJ equipment and has a nice camera for 
pictures.  

d) PTO Officer Elections – Officers were nominated, elections will 
be held during the January Meeting. 
Nominations include:
President – Mandy MacAlpine
Vice President – Kristie Warren, Tosha Mellandorf
Secretary – Tonya Forester
Treasury – Paula LeValley

e) Title I – Nick Moyer – Books will be handed out to children that
visit with Santa during the Christmas in the Village Celebration

f) Yearkbook – The 2014-15 elementary yearbook will be 
continued through PTO.  Kate Fernald and Mandy MacAlpine will 
be working on getting this organized and completed.  If anyone has
any pictures that they would like to share for the yearbook, please 
email them to us

g)  Loons fundraisers – The Loon fundraiser to assist 8th graders 
that are going to DC has been changed starting this coming 
summer. They are no longer offering to work concessions, only the
pavilion is available to work so dates will be very limited.

5. Requests – a)  Mrs Schrader presented on behalf of the 7th grade to request funds 
for their fieldtrip to Delta College in the amount of $300.  Mandy 
motioned to approve, Liz seconded the motion.



b)  Mrs Beckrow presented on behalf of the 4th grade to request funds 
for their fieldtrip to the state capitol in Lansing in the amount of $500.  
Mandy motioned to approve, Kristie seconded the motion.

6. Next PTO meeting – January 14, 2015 at 6:00 in the Elementary School Library

7. Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm 

Respectfully submitted,

Kristie Warren
PTO Secretary


